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Press Release 
For Immediate Release: 
 
April 22, 2022 
 
CONSTRUCTION ON LORE STREET FROM MANANA TO ECHOLS TO BEGIN 
ON MONDAY, APRIL 25, 2022 
 

CLOVIS, NM – Beginning Monday, April 25, 2022, K. Barnett and Sons will conduct 
construction work on Lore Street from Manana to Echols. The work consists of 
replacing the existing asphalt and is expected to be completed by Wednesday, April 27, 
2022. The public is asked to follow all detours and seek alternate routes. 
 
The road work will be performed Monday through Friday between the hours of 
7:00a.m. and 5:00p.m. During this time, there will be no on-street parking, and the work 
area will be closed to all but local traffic. The work area will be open if no work is taking 
place, but on-street parking will be limited by the presence of equipment. Please have 
all vehicles out of the work zone by 7:00a.m.  
 
For questions regarding the construction, please contact K. Barnett and Sons at (575) 
762-4407. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


